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Comments: To whom it may concern,

My name is Leif Everson and | am extremely over the prospect of moving forward with the Stibnite Mining project.
As a former employee of the Boise Water Science Center, | was made aware of the continued harmful effects
which the open pit mine has created for the surrounding ecosystem, particularly the adverse effects towards fish.
I worry that moving forward with a revamped stibnite project would worsen the effects already being felt, and
provide a new set of obstacles for already challenged habitat, and organisms.

Please consider the adverse effects which the Stibnite mining project would have on all of us before making your
decision, and know that there are a great number of us who strongly oppose this project moving forward.

Thank you.



